
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 109009 
 
14 July 2010  
 
Ms Lissa Higby 
Rochford District Council South Street 
Rochford, Essex 
SS4 1BW 
 
Dear Ms Higby 
 
Rochford Core Strategy Examination 
 
In response to your letter dated 14 June 2010 regarding the change in 
government policy to planning and housing, the following resolution was 
passed by this Council on Monday 12 July 2010 and it would be appreciated if 
you could forward this to the Planning Inspector. 
 
“Hullbridge Parish Council requests the housing targets be reviewed in line 
with the revocation of the regional strategy and the proposed housing 
removed from within the green belt of Hullbridge.  It further requests that other 
areas within Hullbridge be considered for new housing in consultation with the 
residents and in conjunction with a housing needs study”. 
 
The Members have requested that a representative from the Council should 
be allowed to make a verbal representation to the Inspector at the forthcoming 
hearing in September 2010. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this letter via e-mail and confirm that the 
Council’s verbal representation will be allowed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Linda Cowan 
Clerk to the Council 
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